
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

           August 13,                    2022 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by Pres. Fred Lathan KG4GSA at 9:35    AM at the Richmond County EM training room. 

        July 9, 2022                                 minutes were read and approved. Motion By Mark Dawkins N4CMD and 

  second by Ted Lathan KB4CIT.                      

Old Business:
 Everyone was reminded of remaining items from Bob Parkins was discussed and offered to anyone who 
wants them. 
Everyone was reminded to let the nominating committee know if they were interested in holding office.

New Business:  Butch Parris N4AWP stated the website had been down for over a week and Scot KF4DBW

had it back in service. He had to purchase a new SSL certificate. It was was explained that the hosting  

and everything associated to it was provided by Scott. This has been done since the club has had a website. A

motion by Doug Baucom KO4CKM and second by Mark Dawkins N4CMD to give Scott a full membership 
and an annual $100.00 hosting fee. The secretary will take care of paying Scott. 

Everyone was reminded of the Christmas dinner will be held at Peking Wok in Rockingham on December 3, 
 2022 at 6:00PM. The club will pay for each member and one guest that attend. 

Tim Martin N4TDM asked if a thank you had been sent to Bob Perkins for his gift to the club. This has not 
been done and Fred Lathan KG4GSA will take care of this. 

Children's Christmas Fund was discussed and James Bullard KC4ZIE suggested  it might be better to wait until

December to make the donation because of last minute needs by DSS. Donations will be accepted from the 

membership at our monthly meetings and added to the $200.00 given by the club. Motion to do this by
Ted KB4CIT an second by Tim N4TDM

Members and guest present:   9   members and   0  guest 

Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 11:10 AM. Motion to adjourn by Ted KB4CIT and 

second by Mark N4CMD.




